
 

 
 

MEMBERSHIP RENEWAL FEES 2014/2015 
 

First and Final Notice 
 

Dear Member 
 

The Membership Fees for 2014/2015 will be due on the 1
st
 July 2014. To remain financial and to 

continue to receive the Club Newsletter, fees must be paid by 31
st
 July 2014. 

 

However if you have Historic Registration through the Club, your fees MUST BE PAID BY 30
TH

 

JUNE 2014 as you must always be a financial Member to retain Historic Rego. The Code of Practice 

for the Conditional Registration Scheme requires that the owner of a conditionally registered vehicle 

must “maintain a financial membership of an approved Club”. 

 

SA Legislation requires the Club, within two months of the end of the Club’s financial year to provide 

a report to the Registrar of Motor Vehicles detailing Members with conditional registration who are 

no longer financial Members of the Club. The SACC Vehicle Registrar will be kept up to date with 

Membership payments to assist with Historic Registration. 

 

A Membership Renewal Form is enclosed with the May “Exhaust Notes”. Please fill in your Name(s) 

and Membership Fee and Payment details then sign and date the form. It is important that the Club 

records are maintained correct and up to date. If your other details are the same as last year just write 

“Same” in those boxes. All Members have been allocated a Membership Number and these will be 

included on your Membership Receipts. 

 

Payment, made payable to the Strathalbyn Auto Collectors Car Club, together with a completed 

Membership Form, can be made by posting to SACC; PO Box 329; Strathalbyn; 5255 or at General 

Meetings where the correct amount would be appreciated. 

 

Membership Fees for 2014/2015 

 

Single   $30 

Family *  $40 

Name Badge (each)        $2 

(if required) 

 

* Family Membership includes spouse/partner and children under 18 years. 

 

For any enquiries please contact the Treasurer on 0417 830 739 or 8536 4621. 

 

 

 

Ian Johnston 

Treasurer 

 


